
November 2020
Ms. Sharlise & Ms. Sheryl
October was a month full of learning about Safety. We learned about Weather and what happens during each season. Water and Fire safety. Why it is important to follow directions during a fire drill. We also learned how to stop, drop, and roll if you’re ever on fire. Farming and harvesting we did so many cool art activities. During the week of stranger safety, we had many discussions about why it is important not to talk or go with strangers and last but not least we learned why we celebrate Halloween and where pumpkins come from.  
November is a month full of celebrations and traditions with lots of yummy foods.  We are going to dedicate this month to Giving Thanks and to teaching our little ones how to give and share with one another. During this month we will be learning when to use our manners, we will talk about Health and Nutrition, Giving and Sharing, Thanksgiving & Turkey’s.  We as a classroom will a have our own celebration with the kids in which we will enjoy a Thanksgiving feast lunch.  Our celebrations will continue till the end of the month in which everyone will enjoy an extended 4-day weekend to celebrate Thanksgiving with their families. Then when we return after a well-rested mini vacation we will talk about Fruit and Vegetables.
Upcoming events:
   *Daylight Savings                         11/01
    * Veterans Day School Closed
11/11
    *Diwali                                            11/14

    * Guppy’s Thanksgiving Feast @ 11:30    11/20
    *Movie Day                                  11/25
    * Thanksgiving Holiday School Closed     11/26 & 27
Birthday’s…
Takuma 11/16

Mateo   11/20

Owen    11/22
Special Thanks to…

* Make sure that you label everything your child brings to school. 

* Also remember that the weather is changing. Some days can be hot, and other days be a little cool, be sure to keep a    

   light jacket or a sweater in your child’s cubby always.  

* Also, be sure to keep several changes of clothing and extra shoes in their cubbies.

* Please keep in mind that our Weekly Lesson Plans are subject to change.  Please be sure to read the Guppy’s weekly upcoming events sign posted in the front office window for any changes that may occur.
